ATTACHMENT 2

ENGR. A. M. DE GUZMAN, the OIC of MFO gave his Welcome Remarks —

ASST. DIR. C. A. BARISO — EPPB AND QMS HEAD SECRETARIAT provided an Opening Remarks -
informing the participants that the ISO 9001:2015 certification will be a milestone journey of the
DOE which is hopefully to be achieved by the end of December 2018.




